
What is PTC? 
The Parent Teacher Council (PTC) is a group of parents and school 
teachers who meet monthly to raise money for classrooms.  All money 
raised goes directly to teachers for classroom supplies.  We also help 
with the book fair and supply welcome gifts to new teachers.  Every year 
we sponsor the Beef Bowl meal or a tailgate dinner before a football 
game.  In addition, we sponsor the Academic Fair/Soup Supper and the  
Father Daughter Dance.  We thank you in advance for your support! 

POP SOCKETS! 
CL pop sockets : 
Two choices. $10 

a piece. 

CL Tumblers  
Coming soon 

 $20 

Earrings! 
Paw print or lion 

head for only 
$6.00 

Classroom Party 
Helpers needed! 
Want to help with your 
child’s classroom parties? 
Watch for an email signup 
soon!  

BOOK FAIR! 
Hot lunch week!   

Mark your calendars.  
We will be looking for 

volunteer helpers. 
October 2nd-6th. 

BOX TOPS! 
Challenge starts 

October 1st and goes 
through the 31st.  Take 
your box tops to your 
classroom teacher in a 
baggie. Winning class 
will get a special treat! 

 SEPTEMBER 22, 2017

Central Lyon PTC 


